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Statement by H.E. Mrs. Julia Imene-Chanduru, Ambassador/Permanent Representative, during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Paraguay, 04 May 2021
1. Thank you, Madam President,
2. Namibia warmly welcomes the esteemed delegation of Paraguay and thank them for submitting a comprehensive national report as well as for their commitment to the UPR process.

3. Namibia is pleased to note that Paraguay has made considerable progress in implementing the 186 recommendations it accepted during the last review.  We were particularly impressed by the fact that Paraguay has a permanent national recommendation monitoring system known as SIMORE plus, which inter alia monitors the implementation of accepted recommendations.

4. In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we make the following recommendations for consideration by Paraguay:
4.1.  Take all necessary measures to ensure that the Office of the Ombudsman operates in accordance with the Paris Principles.
4.2.  Strengthen the implementation of the National Human Rights Education Plan of 2011. 
5. We wish the delegation of Paraguay a successful review.

6. I thank you Madam President, 
All official correspondence should be addressed to the Head of Mission 
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